
  

Happy Holidays from the 
Parma Animal Shelter! 

Greetings!,   
  
A special greeting this holiday season to express to you our sincere 
appreciation and gratitude for your support of the Parma Animal Shelter. 
 
We are deeply thankful and extend to you and yours our best wishes for a 
Happy and Healthy Holiday Season and Happy New Year! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Parma Animal Shelter 
  
6260 State Road 



 
Parma, Ohio 44134 
440-885-8014 
parmasheltercom@gmail.com 
ParmaShelter.org 
  
Follow us on: Twitter  Facebook  Pinterest  

 

    

 

http://parmashelter.org/home/
https://twitter.com/ParmaAnimalShel
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Parma-Animal-Shelter/199774358786
https://www.pinterest.com/parmaanimalshel/

